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01 July 2021 

Dear Friends, 

I hope you are well and flourishing. 

This Sunday’s Services: Holy Communion at 9.30am at Good Shepherd (where Rev Lin will be presiding for 

the first time). Morning Prayer at 11.00am at Christ Church (with a slight Sunday Praise twist!). Enclosed: 

sermon from Caroline Seaton and intercessions by Jane Woolf.  

Weather permitting there should be refreshments served outdoors after our services at both churches this 

week. We are still looking for the volunteers to enable this to be available each week. 

Readings:  2 Samuel 5: 1-5, 9-10 Mark 6: 1-13 

Collect:  Almighty God, send down upon your Church the riches of your Spirit, 

and kindle in all who minister the gospel your countless gifts of grace; 

through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Midweek Services:  

ONLINE: Thursday Morning from 9.30am. This week (from 1 July) ‘Priesthood Revisited,’ inspired by Lin’s 

ordination last week, and with lots of pictures from that great event! 

EVENING PRAYER: Friday afternoon at 5.00pm at Christ Church 

It is planned to restart the Midweek Communion at Christ Church on Thursday 22 July 

Eco-Church:  

Well done to Junior Church for recycling old felt pens and glue sticks, and cutting out non-eco-friendly glitter 

and sequins. Please keep sharing news of an ideas for environmental action. 

Angela Williams reminds me that as well as cheese packaging blister packs for medications, and cartridges for 

razor blades, she also organises recycling of cat food pouches, but please make sure they are clean before 

passing them to her! 

Thank you to those who have completed the environmental questionnaire. Please return paper copies to me 

or to church. Online responses will be collated automatically. (The link to the questionnaire is on the website) 

Local Pilgrim Walk: A stroll between our two churches, with quiet reflection and prayerfulness, is planned for 

Sunday afternoon 18 July, starting at 3.00pm. More details to follow. 

May God’s blessing be upon you, now and always. 

Phil 
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